
 

 

TOWN OF TAMWORTH 
 
 

SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
October 31, 2017 

Town Offices 
 

Present: Chairman Hidden, Selectmen Gray & Poirier 
Town Administrator McWhirter, Tax Collector Trammell and 1 member of the public 

 
Chairman Hidden called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m.  
 
After some discussion, Chairman Hidden made a motion to set the tax rate using enough 
fund balance to keep the percent of general operating expense retained in the Fund Balance 
at 16%, which is well within the NH DRA guidelines.  The motion was seconded by 
Selectman Gray and passed unanimously. 
 
At 4:56 pm, Chairman Hidden made a motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion was 
seconded by Selectman Gray and passed unanimously.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
Darlene McWhirter  
Town Administrator  
 
 
____________________    _________________________    _______________________  
James Hidden     Steve Gray     Daniel Poirier 


